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February 4, 2020 
 
 

BY HAND DELIVERY & ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 

Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 
Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI  02888 
 
RE:     Docket 4996 - Proposed FY 2021 Gas Infrastructure, Safety, and Reliability Plan  

Request to Withdraw Data Requests in PUC Set 2 
 
Dear Ms. Massaro:  
 

On January 22, 2020, the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission issued a Second Set of 
Data Requests to National Grid1 in its FY 2021 Gas Infrastructure, Safety, and Reliability Plan 
(Gas ISR Plan) in the above-referenced docket.  Data Requests PUC 2-5 through 2-37 specifically 
relate to the Company’s heat decarbonization proposal requested in its original December 20, 2019 
Gas ISR Plan.  On January 31, 2020, the Company filed a Motion to Amend its Gas ISR Plan to, 
among other things, withdraw its heat decarbonization proposal and associated spending.2  
Accordingly, the Company respectfully requests that the PUC withdraw Data Requests  
PUC 2-5 through 2-37.  

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions, please contact me 

at 781-907-2121. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Raquel J. Webster 

Enclosures 
 
cc: Docket 4996 Service List 

Christy Hetherington, Esq. 
Al Mancini, Division 
John Bell, Division 
Rod Walker, Division 

                                                 
1 The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a National Grid (National Grid or Company). 
2 After discussion with the Division, the Company is exploring alternative means of implementing this program. 
 



Certificate of Service 
 
I hereby certify that a copy of the cover letter and any materials accompanying this certificate was 
electronically transmitted to the individuals listed below.   
 
The paper copies of this filing are being hand delivered to the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
and to the Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers. 
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